
Postdoctoral Position in Theoretical Particle Physics

the Theoretical High Energy Physics (THEP) group of the Johannes-Gutenberg
University Mainz announces an opening for a postdoctoral position in Theoretical
Particle Physics starting in fall 2010, or as soon as possible thereafter.

Applicants should have experience in particle physics phenomenology, with a
special interest in precision calculations or the development of Monte Carlo pro-
grams.

Information on the activities of the THEP group is available from
http://wwwthep.physik.uni-mainz.de/site/

Applications (including a CV, a list of publications, and a statement of research
interests) should be sent to:

Barbara Jäger
Institut für Physik (WA THEP)
Johannes-Gutenberg-Universität
55099 Mainz
Germany

or via e-mail to: lugert@uni-mainz.de

Applicants should also arrange for three letters of recommendation to be sent
to the above address by regular mail or e-mail.

Priority will be given to applications received by 31 August 2010.


